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February 14, 2023 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
State Clearing House (state.clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov) 
 
To Whom It May Concern:  
 
Subject:  SCH Number 2023020344 Updated State Review Period 
 
Alameda County Water District (ACWD) is requesting a change to the State Review Period for 
the Groundwater PFAS Treatment Facility Mitigated Negative Declaration (SCH Number 
2023020344). ACWD staff had been contacted to upload an additional document and resubmit on 
January 30, 2023. ACWD staff did so that same morning, but was informed by a third party on 
February 14, 2023, that the CEQA document was not found on CEQAnet. It appears that the 
document was not transmitted, and after becoming aware of this ACWD resubmitted on February 
14, with no changes to the January 30 submission. It was posted on CEQAnet on February 14, 
2023. However, both the state and local review periods are still listed as January 31, 2023, through 
March 1, 2023. Due to the posting to CEQAnet on February 14, the state review period should 
now be February 14, 2023 through March 16, 2023. An updated NOI is attached with the revised 
dates.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Kerri Smyth 
Project Manager 
 
ks/jrs 
Enclosures 
cc: Rekha Ippagunta, ACWD 
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